
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

The Board of Trumbull County Commissioners intends to request for proposals for all equipment 

and services necessary for installation and operation of a Financial Transaction Device to process 

credit card payments for the Trumbull County Commissioners, Auditor, Clerk of the Common 

Pleas Court, Treasurer, Recorder, Building Inspection Department, Dog Kennel, Clerk of the 

Eastern District County Court, and Clerk of the Central District County Court.  No fees will be 

paid by Trumbull County for the use of the Financial Transaction Device.  Any fees are only 

payable by the user. 

Pursuant to Ohio Revised Code Section 301.28(C), Trumbull County will mail a request for 

proposals to all financial institutions, issuers of financial transaction devices, or processors of 

financial transaction devices that submit written notice of their interest in receiving the request 

for proposals to Trumbull County not later than 12:00 p.m. on Monday, May 21, 2018.  Please 

note that in order to receive a request for proposals, written notice of interest must be received in 

the office of the Board of Trumbull County Commissioners, 5th Floor, County Administration 

Building, 160 High Street, N.W., Warren, OH  44481-1093 not later than 12:00 p.m. on 

Monday, May 21, 2018. 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUMBULL COUNTY COMMISSIONERS: 

Daniel E. Polivka, President;     Mauro Cantalamessa;      Frank S. Fuda 

By: Paulette A. Godfrey, Clerk 
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